
NOTICE 
DATE: - 08.01.2022 

 

It is hereby being informed to all the trainees of Koraput ITI 
that all the off-line classes are suspended from 10.01.2022 to 
01.02.2022 as instructed by Government. Whereas online 
classes will be continuing from 10.01.2022 to 01.02.2022 as so 
on till further notice. Please do inform all your friends and stay 
home as well as don’t miss any online classes in this period also 
follow all the COVID protocols. 

 

 

Sincerely Principal 
Koraput ITI 


